
Sent: Fri 8/3/2018 1:06 PM 
 
Dear NYC Opioid Overdose Prevention Programs, 
 
I have some very exciting news! All OOPPs in NYC that order naloxone through DOHMH will now use 
ONE order form to order all supplies needed for complete naloxone kits, including: 
 
1. Narcan Nasal Spray and/or intramuscular naloxone 
2. Blue bags 
3. Blue certificate of completion cards 
4. Emergency Response booklets  
 
Please see the new and improved form attached! When placing orders, please fill out the form on the 
computer, print, have your Clinical Director sign, then send it back to reports@health.nyc.gov.  
 
A few things to note: 
1. NYC OOPPs will no longer order any of the supplies listed above through www.nyoverdose.org. This 
website is still your go-to for requesting edits to your registration, viewing information about your 
program, submitting quarterly reports to the State Department of Health, and ordering any additional 
materials. The website also hosts several wonderful resources for implementing and maintaining your 
OOPP. 
 
2. While we’ll be placing orders for each of these items for you, blue certificate of completion cards and 
emergency response booklets will still be sent from the State Department of Health. We will cc you 
when we forward the order. 
 
3. Blue bags are back in stock! There may be a slight delay in shipping them out as orders come in, but 
our distributors are hard at work getting them ready. 
 
3. For those of you who have ordered intramuscular naloxone in the past—note that the syringe we will 
be providing is slightly different: the syringe will first need to be screwed on to the barrel before 
drawing up the medication. You can view a video about the new syringe here: https://www.bd.com/en-
ca/about-bd/video-gallery?video=4484089766001 
 
 
We sincerely hope this new reporting form will make your lives easier. As always, please feel free to 
reach out with any questions! 
 
 
Lara Maldjian, MPH | she, her, hers  
Overdose Prevention Coordinator 
Bureau of Alcohol and Drug Use Prevention, Care and Treatment 
NYC Department of Health and Mental Hygiene  
42-09 28th Street, 19th floor, CN 14 
Long Island City, NY 11101 
Tel: 347-396-7133 
Email: Lmaldjian1@health.nyc.gov  
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